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	ST. GEORGE’S ROAD,

GRANGETOWN,

MIDDLESBROUGH,

TS6 7JA

TEL:  Eston Grange (01642) 455278

TEXT: 07470950154



	Head Teacher:                                                                                                                          
Mr J Murgatroyd                                 E-mail address:  office@grangetownprimary.org.uk            



	



11th September 2019
Dear Parents and Carers

Zoolab Y2
Following on from our work on the rainforest Zoolab will be visiting our school on Thursday 19th September. As part of Zoolab's visit they will be bringing real animals in for the children to see and learn about. We will be asking Parents for a £1.50 contribution towards the visit.

If you do not want your child to take part, please let the school know as soon as possible. 



Yours sincerely
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Mr J Murgatroyd

Head Teacher
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